
EMBASSY OF INDIA 
LUANDA 

13 November 2019 
 
Ambassador Srikumar Menon called on H.E Dr.Tete Antonio, 
Secretary of State for International Cooperation SS-IC, in the Ministry 
of External Relations (MIREX), on 13 November 2019.  
 
Discussions reviewed bilateral relations and issues of mutual 
interest. Meeting was part of Ambassador's series of engagements 
and farewell calls on dignitaries prior to his departure from Luanda 
at end of the current month, on completion of his tour of duty in 
Angola. #MIREX 
 

 
 



 

   
 

 


